
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Fw: pls add us to your media mailing list
1 message

Regional Office <denr8888mimaropa@yahoo.com> Wed, Oct 6, 2021 at 4:35 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

For your information. 

DENR MIMAROPA Regional Office (8888 Focal)
1515 L & S
Building, Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila 1000
(02) 405-01-57 

Fax (02) 405-03-27; 405-00-46

VOIP#(02) 755-3300 / 755-3330 loc 2700

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Ruel Landicho <tamaraojournal@gmail.com>
To: "denr8888mimaropa@yahoo.com" <denr8888mimaropa@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 6 October 2021, 03:15:19 pm GMT+8
Subject: pls add us to your media mailing list

Warmest greetings! We would like to announce that we will be launching a new provincial publication in Mindoro Oriental. 
Our newspaper The Tamarao Journal will be a weekly publication and is set to launch its first issue by November 2021.  As
such, we would like to request our inclusion in your mailing list of publications so we can also be updated on latest news,
developments and press releases issued by your office.  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding our newspaper, please do not hesitate to contact us through our editor, Ms
Raia Jennifer Dela Pena (09175668361). 

Thank you very much and we look forward to a fruitful collaboration with your office.  

Best regards,

RUEL T. LANDICHO
Publisher

The Tamarao Journal
Ibaba West, Calapan City, 
Mindoro Oriental, 5200

Contact: 09175668361 / 09178902499
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